
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

As summer is coming to an end and fall is upon us, we reflect upon how short a year can seem. James tells us in 

the Bible that Life is just a vapor and the older I get the more I understand. We only have a short time to make a 

difference for Christ while here on this earth! Thank you for being a part of making a difference in men and 

women, boys and girls all around this world. We work together with the time the Lord has given us to reach our 

lost world. What a privilege. We are excited about the funding that came to help renovate the clinic in Bungoma 

Kenya. This clinic is the only one for 80 kilometers and helps people in a vast area. Thanks to Clear Creek 

Church in Matthews NC for making Touch the World Ministries its VBS mission focus. These kids raised the 

money to renovate the clinic. Great job Clear Creek VBS! We are also in the process of helping Echoes of Mercy 

in Kaymua village Kenya finish their mission house. This compound is a great blessing. The school on this 

compound has 480 students enrolled.  The compound also has a medical clinic and church as well as a beautiful 

mission house for teams to stay in when they travel to minister at EOM. We are thankful for Moses Omondi and 

his heart to make a difference in this wonderful place. This is just a sample of the great things that have gone on 

this summer that you have been a part of. We look forward to fall and the things that the Lord will do in this 

season of time. Thank you for your partnership and heart to come along side of us as we touch the world for 

Christ’s sake! 

 

Serving Him together, 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like Eli 

that desperately 

need your 

sponsorship.  For 

only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684        www.touchtheworldministries.com       828-413-0438 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 
Eli is one of the one hundred orphans residing at River 

Jordan Champions Home in Kenya.  Most of the children 

living at River Jordan have been orphaned because their 

parents have died of AIDS.  Pastor Patrick Wamalwa, the 

director of River Jordan writes regarding Eli:  

Eli was born in 2011, his parents passed away and he was 

staying with his grandparents who were unable to raise him 

because of poverty and sickness from time to time.  His 

grandparents asked for help because they couldn't afford to 

provide him even with the basic needs. Eli was also weak 

and with so many problems because of hard life.  

 


